
November Newsletter

Baby Room – This month in the baby room, we will be focusing on 
colours. We are excited to be doing some bright, colourful activities 
and messy plays! The fist week of November is number confidence 
week; therefore, we will be focusing on some physical activities such 
as rolling/ throwing a ball using the ‘1,2,3 go!’ cue. We are very 
excited for nursery rhyme week as we know the babies love singing 
at circle time, copying our actions to songs. Road safety week we will
be learning that red means stop, and green means go with some fun 
activities in the garden. And much more!

Toddler Room – This month in toddler room it is all about 
numbers, nursery rhymes and celebrating being children. We will be 
concentrating on focused attention during group times and re-
enforcing good manners. As always, we will be providing learning 
opportunities based on your child’s interest/ happenings at home, so 
please keep up the good information sharing using the robins and 
violets from the key worker board.

Preschool Room – This month in preschool we are focusing on the 
children’s development relevant to school readiness, we have 
implemented a focus book for the children and a “letter of the 
week”. This week and next we are working on the letter S then the 
week beginning the 18th we will move onto the letter A. In preschool, 
we are also learning to recognise our own names and beginning to 
write them too. We have already made some really good progress 
with this!



Dates for your diary – this month the whole nursery is planning 
exiting activities relevant to the dates below. 

4th – 8th – Number confidence week

5th – bonfire night

11th – Remembrance Day

11th – 15th -nursery rhyme week

13th – world Kindness Day

15th – children in need

17th – 23rd – road safety week

30th - ST Andrew’s day

Children in need

For children in need, we will be doing a Pudsey dress up day, on this 
day the children and staff are welcome to come to nursery dressed 
in pyjamas, spots or dress in yellow. Each room will have plenty of 
exiting activities for the children to participate in and we will also 
have a money box at the front to donate to children in need.

Weather

As the weather is getting colder, we ask that you bring your child to 
nursery with appropriate outdoor wear as we play outside every day,

This can include the following

 Winter Hat 

 Wetsuit 

 Wellies 

 Winter coat



Christmas

We have decided the Christmas stay and play/ party for all rooms to
go ahead on the 7th of December as this is the date with the most 
votes.

We invite the children to be dropped off for a Christmas party at 
10:30am to take part in fun party games and snacks, then at 12;00 
parents can collect your child and stay to take part in sit down 
activities and meet Father Christmas.

Please make staff aware weather you can make this date or not as 
we will staff/buy resources accordingly.

To all year-round parents, we will be closing for Christmas on the 
24th of December at 1pm, please let a member off staff know 
weather your child will be attending on Christmas eve so we can 
staff accordingly.

Thankyou all for your continued support!


